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Approving the procurement of a wastewater vacuum truck in the amount of $498,762, and
authorizing the City Manager to execute the same.

City staff currently utilizes the services of a 3rd party wastewater hauling company to vacuum out all
of our lift stations to remove built up grease and debris that builds up on the top of our wet wells.
This is done at specified intervals to prevent the buildup of the material which can damage our
pumps as well as cause a Sanitary Sewer Overflow (SSO) if the debris and grease are not removed
properly.  We use this 3rd party hauling company as the City does not have a wastewater vacuum
truck in our fleet.  We currently only have a hydro-excavation truck and a jet truck.  Neither of these
trucks have the capacity or ability to effectively remove wastewater from lift stations when the need
arises.  Due to this, City staff must also rely on a 3rd party hauling company to respond during
emergency situations when wastewater needs to be temporarily pumped during a wastewater
blockage to prevent an SSO.

As a result of this, the City spends over $125,000 annually on just our lift station cleanings alone.
This does not include any emergency calls that come out to prevent an SSO that could happen if
there were to be a blockage or backup.  This purchase will allow the City to be able to clean the lift
stations on a more frequent basis in a more cost-effective way while also being able to mobilize the
vehicle and staff much quicker than what we currently do with a 3rd party company.  This eliminates
the risk of potential SSOs as we can’t control the schedule or availability of the 3rd party company if
we have an emergency situation that needs the use of a vacuum truck.

The City was able to utilize Kinloch's cooperative purchasing agreement through TIPS which has
already been competitively bid out and is utilized by both the City of Pflugerville as well as a multitude
of other governmental organizations across the State.  Kinloch has agreed to the City’s standard
Purchasing Rider as part of this procurement.  This item is budgeted in the FY2023 budget under the
Wastewater Collections division under the Capital Outlay.

This purchase supports the Infrastructure pillar of the City’s Strategic Plan as this will allow staff to
maintain various wastewater infrastructure to ensure that we continue to maintain operability of our
wastewater collection system at all times.

Prior City Council Action
NA

Deadline for City Council Action
November 29, 2022

Funding Expected: Revenue __  Expenditure _X_  N/A __
Budgeted Item: Yes _X__ No __  N/A __
Amount: _$498,762_______

File #: 2022-1048, Version: 1

City of Pflugerville Printed on 12/3/2022Page 1 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/


File #: 2022-1048, Version: 1

1295 Form Required? Yes _X_ No __
Legal Review Required: N/A _X_ Required ___ Date Completed: ___________

Supporting documents attached:

Kinloch Quote, Purchasing Rider

Recommended Action
Staff recommends approving the procurement of a wastewater vacuum truck in the amount of
$498,762, and authorizing the City Manager to execute the same.
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